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P2A Students from Taylor University in Malaysia University Come to DTU

DTU welcomed students from Taylor University in Malaysia on March 7th, as part of the P2A Cultural Exchange Program. The meeting was entertaining, with several exciting, fun and memorable activities. 
 
 
 Ms. Le Nguyen Tue Hang, DTU Vice-Provost
 
The visit strengthened the friendship between DTU and the P2A students, enabling them to learn more about Malaysia and Vietnam and to practice their English. 
 
  
  Students from DTU and Taylor University 
	
Mr. Vu Van Thinh, a DTU Foreign Languages lecturer, talked about Vietnam, its people and culture. Neither language barriers nor cultural differences have stopped the enthusiastic the students from discovering interesting facts and the hidden charms of many of the ASEAN countries.
	
Huynh Thi Kim Quy, from K19YDH10, said: “With sincerity, enthusiasm and friendliness, we quickly got on well with the students from Taylor University. We hope that DTU will arrange many more events like this one so that we can practice our English, learn more about ASEAN and have happy experiences with new foreign friends.”

The students visited tourist attractions in Danang, including the Linh Ung Pagoda, Marble Mountain, and Pham Van Dong Beach. 

In addition, the visit allowed the DTU students to show off and promote the culture, people and sights of Danang and improve international tourism.
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